COLOSSAL RESOURCES CORP.

COLOSSAL ANNOUNCES 2012 YEAR END FINANCIAL RESULTS

Calgary, Alberta (August 28, 2012) - Colossal Resources Corp. ("Colossal" or the "Corporation") (NEX — CIA.H) is
pleased to announce that it has filed its audited financial statements for the year ended April 30, 2012 and
related management’s discussion and analysis ("MD&A"). The financial statements and MD&A are available for
review at www.sedar.com.

For more information, please contact:

Colossal Resources Corp.

Mr. Dale Styner

President & Chief Executive Officer
Phone: (800) 610-7650

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies
of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.



